
Kellogg Boulevard Project Update  
Week of October 28, 2024 

 

 
What is happening? 
Kellogg Boulevard, between Broadway Street and Lafayette Street, will be paved on the week of 

October 28, 2024, weather permitting.  Access to parking lots will not change during the work.  Please 

follow posted signs and the direction of crews around paving equipment.   

 

Noise and vibration during paving is comparable to work that has already occurred.  Vibration 

monitors are active and provide data to the contractor, who will act to keep vibration below levels that 

would be of concern to building foundations and walls.  

 

 
 
When will the road re-open to traffic? 
We expect Kellogg Boulevard (between Broadway Street and Lafayette Street) will re-open to regular 

traffic by November 15.  For safety reasons, the following work activities must be completed after 

paving and before opening the road: 

• Installing lighting and adjusting traffic signals 

• Adding asphalt “wedges” around curbs and utility manholes 

• Placing soil behind curbs and protecting it from erosion 

• Installing road signs and pavement markings  

 

Why will the road appear unfinished? 
The final layer of asphalt will not be added until after new bridge supports are constructed, most likely 

in 2026.  The asphalt wedges around curbs will help to reduce bumps during this interim phase. 

 

Towards the end of the project, the top layer of pavement near Broadway will be ground off.  A final 

layer of asphalt will be laid to create a continuous roadway between Broadway Street and the Bridge, 

to provide a smooth driving surface. 

 

Project Contact 
stpaul.gov/Kellogg-3 

651-266-6100; publicworksinfo@ci.stpaul.mn.us  

http://www.stpaul.gov/Kellogg-3
mailto:publicworksinfo@ci.stpaul.mn.us

